Hello Panthers!

Please see the following information for this week:

Monday, 9/13/2021 is an "A" Day
Student Photo Day is Tuesday, September 14 at BHS
Patken Photographers will be here to photograph students in grades 7 through
11. Students will report to the West Gym during their Social Studies classes for
these photos.
Any seniors who still need their senior photo taken or would like to schedule a
retake are asked to call Patken directly for an appointment, 631-595-1025.
Class Photo Day - Large Group Photo by Grade (outside) is
Wednesday, September 15 @ BHS

o Class of 2022 Senior Photo — Periods 8 and 9.
School is closed on Thursday, September 16 in observance of Yom Kippur.
Please take time to review the student planner with your child.

Save the Date:

We will be administering the PSAT exam on Wednesday October 13th. The exam
will start at approximately 8 am and be offered to all 10th and 11th grade students
who wish to take it.

Homecoming football game will be on Sat 10/23 at 2 pm.

Have a great week!

Sincerely,

Al Cirone, Principal BHS



